
Reading Workshop: Nonfiction is our next unit.  
Students will explore nonfiction/informational text. Students will read a 
variety of nonfiction text. We will focus on literary nonfiction, biographies, 
and reference materials. Students will use their knowledge of the genre, text 
structures, and text features to support understanding. They will also use 
comprehension strategies before during, and after reading to monitor and 
deepen comprehension. 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10/17 Erin’s Law 
Assembly - 
Imagination 
Theater 

10/19 PLC Day  
1:30 Dismissal 

10/21  

Crazy Sock Day 
Support team Alex

Unity Day 
Wear Orange 

10/19 
Together against 

bullying — united for 
kindness, acceptance 

and inclusion. 

SCHOOLWIDE 
(ELA Program) 

Parent Meeting 

6 PM 

Location TBA

HALLOWEEN 
10/31 

Students may wear 
their costumes in the 

afternoon. 

Parade at the end of 
the day.

 10/17/16

4K Super News 
Navajo Heights Elementary School



Writing/Grammar Workshop 

Students have been working very hard on their 
personal narratives. We are in the revising and 
editing stage of the writing process. Students 
are adding voice and dialogue to their stories. 
Students will soon be ready to publish. 

We will move to nonfiction writing soon. 

Math Workshop 

This week we will continue working on 
standard addition and subtraction. In addition 
we will work on understanding how to solve 
real world word problems. 

Students are also working on metric units of 
measure. 

Remember students can log into IXL and Zearn. 
Student login and passwords are taped into the 
front of their Student Planner.  

Social Studies 

Branches of Government: Executive, Legislative, 
and Judicial.  Checks and Balances.
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4K OCTOBER 17, 2016

EXTRA! EXTRA! 
Friday Folder: Much of our everyday work is completed in our 
notebooks. So there are few “worksheet” type papers. Unless there 
are notes that need to go home on Friday, Friday Folder will come 
home every other week.  

Introducing “myOn”! Students will be able to read thousands of 
books on line. We will be learning to use it together. Students will 
be receiving their logins and passwords this week.


